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Universal Church Directories, will be coming to Damiansville and Albers to take family photos for a new joint-parish directory. The photography dates and locations have been finalized as follows:  July 16-17-18 at the Albers JC Building (2pm-8:36pm Tues/Wed/Thurs) and August 1-2-3 at the Damiansville Village Hall (2pm-8:36pm on Thurs/Fri; 10am-4pm on Sat).   All parishioners will have the opportunity to make their photo appointment either online, during in-person sign ups after masses, or by contacting the parish representatives: St. Damian - Emily Schirmer 618-978-5806 & Beth Brandmeyer  618-973-8476  and St. Bernard - Deb Schomaker 618-806-5191.  Each photographed family will receive a complimentary 8x10 photo and a free directory.  There is no obligation to buy anything, but there will be photos, greeting cards, keepsakes, etc available for purchase if you choose to.  Appointments can be made on any of the 6 available dates that fits your schedule.  More information regarding registration will be coming out soon! Stay tuned!   A short 2 minute video about Universal Church Directories can be viewed at 
https://www.ucdir.com/this-months-specials.php

